November 18, 2022 C|T

Purchasing Division

Southern Group of Florida, Inc.

123 S. Adams Street

Tallahassee, Florida 34240

Attn: Laura Boehmer, Principal

Re: RFP# 20-08CM State Lobbying Services

Dear Mrs. Boehmer,

The City of Sarasota presently has an agreement with your Company for State Lobbying Services.
The agreement is up for renewal and the City would like to know if your company is interested in
extending this agreement at the current rates for one additional extension period of February 05,
2023 through February 04, 2024. Please sign below acknowledging the wishes of your company.
If all parties agree, the City will send you Renewal Contracts for your signature via Docusign.

Thank you for the good service in the past.

Sincerely,

“arlos Marmolejos, CPM, MSM
Assi3tarit Purchasing General Manager

X renew for one additional year at current rates

decline, do not wish to renew
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From: Rebecca Murphy

To: Helle, Jonathan

Subject: The Southern Group - City of Sarasota

Date: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 4:07:36 PM
Attachments: City of Sarasota_Renewal Letter_2023.pdf

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. USE CAUTION when clicking links or
opening attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attached is the renewal letter for The Southern Group and the City of Sarasota. Effective February 5,
2023 to February 4, 2024, for $4,000/mo.

Rebecca Murphy
The Southern Group

T: 813.563.4100
C: 352.279.3984

E: murphy@thesoutherngroup.com

W: https://thesoutherngroup.com
Influence creates opportunity. Let us show you how. LinkedIn | Twitter
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